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PRESS RELEASE 

 

 
 

The Company named "TECHNICAL OLYMPIC S.A." (hereinafter the Company) following its 
announcement of 15.4.2020, 24.4.2020, 11.5.2020, 24.8.2020, 23.11.2020, 26.11.2020, 
8.2.2021, 2.3.2021, 7.4.2021, 19.4.2021, 29.6.2021, 10.11.2021, 10.12.2021, 28.3.2022, 
3.5.2022, 15.7.2022, 11.11.2022 and 12.05.2023, informs the investors that, following a 
series of requests to the third independent advisor KPMG Advisors Single Member S.A. 
(hereinafter the KPMG)  for confirmation of the date of issuance of its Report on the final 
completion statement, regarding the final price of the purchase of the Porto Carras complex, 
KPMG informed today that its work is at the stage of completion and it expects to send its 
Report no later than the end of this month. 

The Company will promptly inform the investors for any status modification on this matter. 

 
 


